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April 14, 2022 

Subject: Wohler Price Increase   June 1, 2022  

 Dear Valued Customer: 

 

 
Due to an escalation in Aluminum, transportation and manufacturing costs, it is necessary to increase 

pricing on our   product offering by 7 %.  

 

This increase will be effective for all orders placed on or after Jue 1, 2022. 

 

Product lines included in this increase: 

 
• Aluminum Foil Containers:  7 % 

• Combo Packs W / Dome Lids (HMR): 7 % 

• Dome lids:  7 % 

• Aluminum Foil Rolls: 7 % 

 

 
This increase will take effect with all orders received on or after, June 1, 2022. All orders, not to exceed 

normal monthly stocking order quantities, received by Friday, May 20 2022, calling for shipment prior 

to June 1 2022 will be invoiced at pre-increase price levels. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Alonzo Frenette 

National Sales Manager I Directeur National Des Ventes 

Wohler Canada  


